August 4, 2010

Dear Friends,

The Lions’ Club of Chennai, as you know, engages in various acts of service to mankind.  For this month we have chosen to organize a Marathon from Lighthouse to Kotturpuram on August 22nd, Sunday.  The main objective of this marathon is to spread awareness on cleanliness in the city and suburbs.

The Government is doing its part in beautification of the city.  But it is the duty of us citizens to see that these good efforts are appreciated and maintained.  Our marathon is targeted on the general public to create this sense of duty in them by means of pamphlets.

We request you all to donate generously for organizing this marathon.  Any donation made towards this cause is tax deductible.  You are also invited to participate in the marathon and cooperate in person too.  The “Cleanathon-2010” will be flagged off by our environment minister, Thiru, T. P. Mohideen Khan at 9 a.m. on August 22nd.

Thank you for your time and cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

K. Selvaraj (Convener)

Lions’ Club of Chennai

selvar@gmail.com

Phone:  26482357

